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Taking A Foster Child Out Of State? 
 

If you are traveling out of state with a foster child please do the following: 

• Get permission from the child’s social worker. 

• Inform the child’s social worker and your licensor where you will be and a 

telephone number you may be reached at. 

• Have the child’s social worker provide you a letter stating that you have 

permission from Olmsted County to have the child with you out of state. 

• Take medical assistance cards with you in the event the foster child needs to be 

taken to a doctor or hospital.  

• Have available the social worker’s phone number and the crisis number for 

emergency contacts. 


